
We hope you’ll come to talk with our team about this exciting restoration project, so close 

to Wachapreague you can see it from the deck at the Island House!  

You’re invited to attend a FREE event at The Island House to learn 

about an oyster project protecting one of our local marshes–                                                                             

Sunday, October 3rd, 1:00-3:00 pm. 

Boat rides! Food! Coastal resilience! 

This project is supported by funding from the National Fish & Wildlife Foundation and performed in partnership between The 

Nature Conservancy, University of Virginia, Accomack-Northampton Planning District Commission, and the local community. 

No RSVP needed! 

Boat tours offered 

throughout the 

event.  

Boat rides to the restoration site! 

Light refreshments, demonstrations, and     

opportunities to get involved! 

For more information about this event, nature-based solutions for coastal resilience, or how 

you can help with this project, please contact Margaret Van Clief at mvanclief@tnc.org or 

(757) 414-9227. 


